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NOTICE OF DRAIN MAINTENANCE 
 

 

 

February 8, 2024 

 

This notice is to inform you that a maintenance contract has been approved for the Rolling Hills South 
which runs through or near your property. The Rapid Flush will start on the projected date of February 
14, 2024, weather permitting.  The assessment will be performed using a drain camera that is snaked 
through the inside of the drain.  This will allow us to view and assess the drain for deterioration, 
blockage due to debris, etc. We are notifying all landowners that will have property within the 
perimeters of the upcoming assignment of videoing inside of the drain. 

Any maintenance performed will be done so within the drain easement. 

Please keep the inlet/outlets clear of all items, they will be using them for accessing inside of the drain 
to perform the video viewing. 

Your cooperation is always appreciated in these matters. Should you have any questions, concerns, or 
input that you would like us to consider, feel free to contact us at 616-994-4526 or email 
waterresourcescommissioner@miottawa.org. 

Thank You, 

Water Resources Commissioner Office 
12220 Fillmore St., RM 141 
West Olive, MI 49460 
616-994-4526 
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